
WHENEVER. WHEREVER. 

HAND DELIVERED 

April 10,2017 

Board of Commissioners 
of Public Utilities 

P.O. Box 21040 
120 Torbay Road 
St. John's, NL AlA 5B2 

Attention: G. Cheryl Blundon 
Director of Corporate Services 

and Board Secretary 

Ladies and Gentlemen: 

We'll be there. 

NEWFOUNDLAND~ 

POWER 
A FORTIS COMMNY 

Re: Newfoundland and Labrador Hydro- Application for Top Up to the Allowance for 
Unforeseen Items- Emergency replacement and restoration of structures on 
transmission lines TL 212 and TL 201 - Request for Comments 

By letter dated April 4, 2017, the Board set today as the deadline for comments on the above­
captioned Application. Before submitting comments on this Application, Newfoundland Power 
has a single Request for Information for Hydro, which is enclosed with this letter. 

We trust this is in order. 

Yours very truly, 

_Q 
<Jerar:'::1.~ 
Senior Counsel 

Enclosures 

c. Tracey Pennell 
Newfoundland and Labrador Hydro 

Paul Coxworthy 
Stewart McKelvey 

Sheryl Nisenbaum 
Praxair Canada Inc. 

Newfoundland Power Inc. 
55 Kenmount Road • P.O. Box 8910 • St. John's, NL AlB 3P6 

Dennis Browne, QC 
Browne Fitzgerald Morgan & A vis 

Thomas O'Reilly. QC 
Cox & Palmer 

Larry Bartlett 
Teck Resources Ltd. 

PHONF. (709) 737-5609 • FAX {709) 737-2974 • ghayes@newfoundlandpower.com 



IN THE MATTER OF  
the Electrical Power Control Act, 1994, 

SNL 1994, Chapter E-5.1 (the “EPCA”) 

and the Public Utilities Act, RSNL 1990, 

Chapter P-47 (the “Act”), and regulations thereunder; 

 

AND IN THE MATTER OF an Application 

by Newfoundland and Labrador Hydro 

pursuant to Subsection 41(3) of the Act, for 

the approval of a capital expenditure to 

supplement the Allowance for Unforeseen 

Items for the construction and purchase of certain 

improvements and additions to its property. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Requests for Information by 

Newfoundland Power Inc. 

 

NP-NLH-001 

 

April 10, 2017 

 



NP-NLH-001 

Request for Information 

Reference: Application, paragraph 3. 

"Hydro had one unforeseen, urgent capital project which will depleting 
(sic) the approved 2017 allowance of $1,000,000 by approximately 
$500,000. This is to cover the costs of the unforeseen capital project for 
the emergency replacement and restoration of structures on transmission 
lines TL 212 and TL 201 resulting .from the March 11, 2017 Wind Storm." 

Please provide a detailed breakdown of the approximately $500,000 in 
expenditures for the work undertaken in the referenced unforeseen capital 
project. 

RESPECTFULLY SUBMITTED at St. John's, Newfoundland and Labrador, this lOth day of 
April, 2017. 

_. / . , . 
..____. ... .-~ ~ ~ _-.~, ~,.~, 

---., 
~~ 

NEWFOUNDLAN:Q POWER INC. 
P.O. Box 8910 -
55 Kenrnount Road 
St. John's, Newfoundland AlB 3P6 

Telephone: 
Telecopier: 

(709) 737-5609 
(709) 737-2974 




